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I am a medical cannabis patient and am in strong opposition of the passage of LD104 
and LD1847. These bills would severely undermine the quality of the products 
produced for the medical program and limit the amazing choices and options for high 
quality medicine that so many patients in the medical program rely on. These bills 
plan place the medical program in the hands of a corrupt and monopolistic entity that 
will only serve to damage small business through prohibitive costs and requirements. 
I have spent time all overr the country and the current state of the Maine medical 
program is truly a beacon of shining light. Other states have already fallen for these 
predatory policies and their cannabis programs and products have not improved in 
quality of safety. In these states, compassion has ceased to exist, which is a 
cornerstone of any holistic medical program. Prices to the consumer will increase due 
to the excessive costs of these policies. Again, I strongly opposed these two bills, LDs
104 and 1847, as they will cause significant damage to  not only the Maine medical 
program, but also countless small business owners, caregivers, and patients who will 
be affected by these bills.


